[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Highland Elementary School 4th and 5th Grade Parents and Families, 
This is just a quick update regarding our field trip on Friday, December 9, 2016.  
We have had an overwhelming response from our parents and families as chaperones for the trip!  That is amazing, and we are very happy that so many of you will be joining us on that day.  Due to limited seating at the theatre, we are unable to accept any more chaperone guests, but we will let you know when and where we will be going on our next trip this spring.  
Due to the pending cold weather and possible snow on the day of this trip, we have altered our plans slightly.  Ainsworth students will still be leaving their building at 8:30am, but will now be spending about an hour at Riverside Elementary doing some pre-trip activities with the Riverside students.  We won’t be departing Riverside until 9:45am.  This will put us in Amana at 10:30am, and give us about an hour to tour the main village before heading to the theatre for lunch and then the play.  
Finally, because we are now such a large group, we will be unable to allow parents to ride the buses for this trip.  If you are scheduled to be a chaperone and are unable to drive yourself or to find someone to ride with, please let your child’s teacher know and we will assist you in securing transportation.  
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please don’t hesitate to contact us!
Thank you, 
Ms. Norris
Mrs. Soukup
Mr. Schantz
Mrs. Brase
Ms. Stumpf
